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From: Carol Eastley 
Sent: 24 November 2022 14:36
To: Planning Policy
Subject: New Planning application north east of Exmouth

Categories: Reg.18 consultation

Dear Sirs, 
 
We object strongly to the inclusion of the sites to the North East of Exmouth (Exmo_04a, Lymp_09,lymp_10. 
Lymp_14) in the local Plan which are not sustainable.  Instead plans to build a new community in the area north of 
Hill Barton should be accelerated and more housing sites identified in Exmouth within the town’s existing built up 
Area Boundary. 
 
We do not have enough services to support another 1000 local residents, our sewage system is under strain and our 
local Health Services are struggling to cope right now.   Exmouth College is the largest in Europe and has no 
spaces!!!!   The sites are three miles from Exmouth town centre/not on any bus routes or cycle paths which means 
more traffic on our busy local roads. 
 
They will not provide the affordable homes we need only more commuter houses for Exeter.  Only 16 out of 317 
homes in Goodmores will be affordable !!!! 
 
 
Richard and Carol Eastley. 
Exmouth, Devon. 
 
 


